

330 Cuba Hill Road Huntington, NY 11743 631-368-0018

Board of Directors

Pat Ralph Chairman Charles L. Schlapp Treasurer Ann Simoni Secretary

Penelope Beck Cahn
Panchita Carter
Rose D'Alessandro
Leslie K. S. Fogg
Roslyn D. Goldmacher
Frederic B. Ingraham
Dr. Hal Kopman
Dr. Michael S. Mamakos
Lois Moore
Frank J. Olt Jr.
John M. Perkins
Laura Powers-Swiggett
Charles E. Spicer
Gilbert Roseman
Legal Counsel

Advisory Board Herbert Aboff Harry Davies Dianne L. Parker Jeanie Tengelsen

Advisory Committee William Greiner Catherine Krusos Erwin Staller

Edward McEvoy

Executive Director

Catherine MacDonald

Education Director

May 2, 2002

Rick Smith 1506 Little Whaleneck Road North Merrick, NY 11566

Dear Rick:

Thank you for helping us to make our Artrageous 2002 Spring Benefit Party a total success. I especially want to thank you for your beautiful design and art in the production of our invitation and journal. Your support of the Art League is cherished, and because of people like you, we will continue our work in providing art and art appreciation to all Long Islanders.

Sincerely Yours,

Edward McEvoy

Executive Director